
 
 
April 24, 2020 

Dear Heidelberg Students,  

With open registration for Fall Semester 2020 currently underway, many of you are in the process of 

selecting and signing up for your classes for the coming academic year.   When you register, I encourage 

you to consider Heidelberg's summer course offerings.  This year, all summer courses will be taught 

online because of the current circumstances with the COVID-19 health crisis. 

 

Taking online classes in the summer offers you a number of advantages, such as staying on track for 

graduation, repeating a class to improve your GPA, getting ahead on general education requirements so 

you can lighten your course load in the fall or spring semesters, or boosting your GPA for athletic 

eligibility.  Summer is a great time, too, to take a single course or two that really interests you! 

Summer Term I classes begin May 26.  Summer Term II classes begin June 30.  You can search for 

available classes in Oasis. 

If you have questions about taking summer classes and how they would fit into your academic plan, you 

should talk with your academic advisor or reach out to the Owen Center for Teaching and Learning 

(cdemayo@heidelberg.edu or (419) 448-2510)j for assistance. 

Sincerely, 

Dr. Beth Schwartz 

Vice President of Academic Affairs & Provost 
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